
   

  
  

In Moscow, probe launched in murder of teenage girl

  

The Moscow Directorate of the Investigative Committee has opened a investigation in a crime under
Article 105 of the RF Penal Code (murder).

According to investigators, a dead body of a 15-year-old girl with a stab wound to her neck was
found on 2 October 2016, in a park near Marshal Katukov Street in Moscow.

At present, investigators and criminalists of the Moscow Directorate are working at the crime scene.
Preliminary investigative operations are underway to find out all the details of the crime. The
investigation is ongoing. 
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